
Andrew Schulz of Reardan Retires as
Washington FFA State President

Pullman, WA; Leading with a can-do attitude, Andrew Schulz prepares to hang up his blue

jacket for the final time.

Schulz has been a member of the National FFA Organization for the last six years. Originally,

Schulz decided to join FFA because of the friendships and competition that comes from the

organization. However, it was the life-lessons learned and confidence gained that made him

want to stay. Schulz competed in the Agricultural Issues Leadership Development Events (LDE)

Parliamentary Procedure LDE, Prepared Public Speaking LDE, Extemporaneous Speaking LDE,

Conduct of Chapters LDE, Livestock Evaluation Career Development Event (CDE), Creed

Speaking LDE, and the Potato Evaluation CDE. He said his favorite part of FFA was the

interactions he got to have wherever he went.

As Schulz prepared to retire, his final message encouraged members to make the most of the

things that they can control while recognizing what they can’t. He also encouraged members to

surround themselves with others who will

amplify them.

During his year of service, Schulz became

recognized as a leader.

Washington FFA State Advisor Tamera

Whitcomb said, “He is the first person to think

of others and what he can do to help the

association. He also is a person who is very kind

and supportive of others.”

Andrew, thank you for being dedicated to

leaving the association better than you found it.

We appreciate your kindness,

servant-leadership mentality, and problem

solving ability. Congratulations on a year well

served.

The Washington FFA Association extends our

heartfelt thanks and well wishes to Schulz as he

walks into this next season.

Congratulations Andrew Schulz!


